
Federal Election Commission Prior Authorization Requirement 

The Federal Election Commission (FEC) established federal campaign finance law requiring the North 
Carolina Healthcare Association Political Action Committee (HOSPAC); to have prior authorization from 
the hospital CEO before accepting contributions from eligible employees of the hospital occurs.  

Under Federal law, once the Prior Authorization card is signed, eligible staff can be asked to contribute 
to the HOSPAC. Hospital employees are eligible if they fall into both of the following categories:  

1.	 Salaried employees of member hospital and 
2.	 Supervisory, managerial/administrative positions with professional responsibilities 

Please print the following information or attach business card.  

NC HOSPAC Prior Authorization Form 

NC HOSPAC is authorized as the only federal trade association PAC to solicit contributions from 
eligible employees of:  

Hospital Name

  
Mailing Address, City, State, Zip  

Hospital Executive Name           			   Title  

Email (required)  

Please provide signature authorizing for the following year (s) -- approval can be given up to five years 
in advance:  

2021 Signature  

2022 Signature  

2023 Signature  

Send the competed form by fax to (919) 677-4200 or mail to: 

NCHA 
c/o Lisa Derby 

PO Box 4449, Cary, NC 27519 
 

2024 Signature  

2025 Signature 


